
 

 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE FOSTER COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
April 23rd, 2024 

 
At 8:45 am, Chairman Utke called the Foster County Commission Special Meeting to order. Roll call included 

Commissioner Becky Hagel, Commissioner David Utke, and Commissioner Alan Scanson. Also present was 

Auditor/Treasurer Ellen Roundy. 

 

Auditor/Treasurer Ellen Roundy presented the BOCC with job advertisement options that could be used for 

openings within the county. Hireclick has collaborated with NDACo to provide tiered pricing for counties. Foster 

County would fall under the smallest populated at tier three for seventy-nine dollars per month if joined for twelve 

months. On a month-by-month basis, pricing would be one-hundred ninety-nine dollars per month with a minimum 

of three months. Roundy also noted that they could advertise in all papers across the state with a twenty-five-word 

ad for one hundred sixty dollars per week. Commissioner Hagel motioned to do the one-year special pricing with 

Hireclick at nine-hundred forty-eight dollars for one year and do periodic advertisements in the papers across the 

state, seconded by Commissioner Scanson. Roll call voted included: 

• Commissioner Hagel – aye 

• Commissioner Utke – aye 

• Commissioner Scanson – aye 

motion passed.   

 

With no further business, Chairman Utke adjourned the meeting at 8:56 am.  

 

 

 

_________________________    _________________________ 

Ellen Roundy      David Utke, Chairman 

Foster County Auditor/Treasurer    Board of County Commissioners 

 

 

 


